
 

 

Legal Notice  

Legal notice is hereby given of a Public Hearing of the Board of Selectmen of the Town of Weston on 

March 7th, 2024 at 7:30 PM in the Town Hall Meeting Room for the following purpose:  

 

1. To accept public comment on the transfer of Town-owned property located at Weston Road/CT 

Route 53/57 to the State of Connecticut Department of Transportation, State Project L157-001 

Town Center Intersection and Pedestrian safety improvements.   

 

2.   To discuss/approve  an  Ordinance to Waive Tax bills less than Five Dollars.  Pursuant to CGS. Sec    

12-144c the Tax Collector of the Town of Weston shall waive any payment due from a taxpayer if 

the amount is less than $5.00.   

 

Dated this 21st day of February 2024  

Donna M Anastasia, Town Clerk  


